

Park Lane Prímary & Nursery School

Executive Head: Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

Wednesday 11th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carers,

Nursery Sponsored Bike Ride Event - week commencing Monday 23rd September

All the Nursery Staff would like to say that it has been an exciting start to the new year at Nursery. We hope your child will have a very happy and successful time with us.

During the week beginning Monday 23rd September we would like to hold a sponsored bike ride to raise money so we can buy new bikes and scooters for our children to use.

The children will be using the Nursery bikes and scooters to ride around a course marked out on the playground for a maximum of 5 laps.

If you would like your child to participate, please return the permission slip and the sponsor form which will be given to your child by Wednesday 18th September.